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NOTICE 

 
Speeding on campus in the general vicinity has been the contributing factor in several serious 

accidents that have occurred on and off campus.  Furthermore, reckless driving in the form of 

drag racing, tailgating, passing on solid yellow lines, driving on the wrong side of the road, etc. 

has reached epidemic level. 

 

Speeding and reckless driving negatively impacts the safety of the campus community.  It 

especially impacts the safety of pedestrians, cyclists, and joggers. 

 

In September 2008, in response to this problem and in an extraordinary move, President’s council 

with the support of the Board of directors voted the following procedures for dealing with 

speeding and reckless driving on campus: 

 

1. First time offenders will be issued a written citation that must be paid in cash.  


